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This week’s ‘Behaviour Award’ winners  were: 
Harriet, Olivia, Anand 

  
 

This week we will be: 

 Learning about the scholar Ibn Battuta 

 Carrying out STEM investigations 

 Sketching a landscape, which we would like to explore 

 Free writing 

 Sounding out and blending in our daily phonics group 

 Moving and communicating in PE 

 Swimming in the school pool 

 

Warm Weather 

With the warm weather thankfully upon us, please ensure you send your child in with named water 

bottles, sun hats and sun cream, where appropriate. We encourage children to drink regularly 

throughout the day and to top up water bottles when finished; children always have access to water 

in class, at the fountains and in the lunch hall.  

Swimming  

The children thoroughly enjoyed their first swimming session and are looking forward to continuing 

these sessions until the end of term. Please ensure that you send your child to school with two 

towels, suitable footwear (flip-flops, Crocs etc.), a swimming hat, and a swimsuit or trunks. If your 

child would like to wear goggles, please complete a ‘goggles permission form’.  

Homework 

You should have received the homework in a pack. You are welcome to take sections out to complete 

one part at a time or your child can work through it like a booklet and return it all in one go. 

Dates for your diary   

Last day of half term- Friday  25th May 

Return to school after half term – Monday 4th June 

Inset Days- Friday 6th and Monday 9th July – no school for children 

Last Day of Term- Tuesday 24th July 

 

If you have any questions, please don’t hesitate to contact us. 

 

Kind regards 

The KS1 School team 
 


